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Koba the Dread Martin Amis 2014-09-17 A brilliant weave of personal
involvement, vivid biography and political insight, Koba the Dread is the
successor to Martin Amis’s award-winning memoir, Experience. Koba the Dread
captures the appeal of one of the most powerful belief systems of the 20th
century — one that spread through the world, both captivating it and staining
it red. It addresses itself to the central lacuna of 20th-century thought: the
indulgence of Communism by the intellectuals of the West. In between the
personal beginnings and the personal ending, Amis gives us perhaps the best
one-hundred pages ever written about Stalin: Koba the Dread, Iosif the
Terrible. The author’s father, Kingsley Amis, though later reactionary in
tendency, was a “Comintern dogsbody” (as he would come to put it) from 1941 to
1956. His second-closest, and then his closest friend (after the death of the
poet Philip Larkin), was Robert Conquest, our leading Sovietologist whose book
of 1968, The Great Terror, was second only to Solzhenitsyn’s The Gulag
Archipelago in undermining the USSR. The present memoir explores these
connections. Stalin said that the death of one person was tragic, the death of
a million a mere “statistic.” Koba the Dread, during whose course the author
absorbs a particular, a familial death, is a rebuttal of Stalin’s aphorism.
Inside the Stalin Archives Jonathan Brent 2010-02-22 To many people, Russia
remains as enigmatic today as it was during the Iron Curtain era. With the
collapse of the Soviet Union, the country had an opportunity to face its
tortured past. Here, Brent asks - why didn't this happen? To answer such a
question, he draws on 15 years of unprecedented access to high level Soviet
archives. He shows readers a Russia where, in 1992, women sold used
toothbrushes on the street to survive, yet now the shops are filled with luxury
goods. Brent encounters Stalin's spectre through these changes and takes
readers deep inside his archives.
Stalin and the Kirov Murder Robert Conquest 1988 No description
The Anatomy of Terror James Harris 2013-07-11 An edited volume which brings
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together the work of the leading historians on the subject of Stalin's Terror
in the 1930s, underpinning new, innovative approaches and opening new
perspectives in the field.
What to Do when the Russians Come Robert Conquest 1984
The Great Terror Robert Conquest 2018-11-01 Robert Conquest's The Great Terror
is the book that revealed the horrors of Stalin's regime to the West. This
definitive fiftieth anniversary edition features a new foreword by Anne
Applebaum. One of the most important books ever written about the Soviet Union,
The Great Terror revealed to the West for the first time the true extent and
nature Stalin’s purges in the 1930s, in which around a million people were
tortured and executed or sent to labour camps on political grounds. Its
publication caused a widespread reassessment of Communism itself. This
definitive fiftieth anniversary edition gathers together the wealth of material
added by the author in the decades following its first publication and features
a new foreword by leading historian Anne Applebaum, explaining the continued
relevance of this momentous period of history and of this classic account.
The Soviet Elite from Lenin to Gorbachev Evan Mawdsley 2000-03-09 Although the
product of a self-proclaimed proletarian revolution, Soviet Russia was always
dominated by an elite. Basing itself upon nearly two thousand people who served
on the Communist Party's Central Committee from 1917 to 1991, this is the first
book to study the elite that ruled the world's largest country throughout the
entire period of Soviet rule. It is also the first to make full use of the rich
sources available since the collapse of Communism. The authors profile the
elite as a whole and looks more closely at fifteen individual members,
identifying four elite generations. The book examines the evolving connection
between Central Committee membership and administrative functions; the changing
power and privileges of the elite and its relationship with the population; the
Communist party and the top leaders; and the surprising extent to which the
elite managed to maintain its position into the early years of post-communist
Russia.
Down with Big Brother Michael Dobbs 2013-10-17 The author of this volume was
present during the final decade of the Soviet empire, first for Reuters, then
for the "Washington Post". While Dobbs watched, playwrights and elctricians
were transformed into presidents, while Communist Party leaders became
jailbirds or newly-minted tycoons. He identifies the seeds of destruction, and
shows how Mikhail Gorbachev, in particular, was the unwitting inspiration for
the upheaval of the empire, while he thought he could save the Communist Party
by reforming it.;Dobbs' conclusion is that though Big Brother may be dead, his
dark legacy is still alive in the turbulence in Russia, Romania, Bosnia and
other countries that once made up the most brutal empire of the 20th century.
Foucault in Iran Behrooz Ghamari-Tabrizi 2016-08-08 Were the thirteen essays
Michel Foucault wrote in 1978–1979 endorsing the Iranian Revolution an
aberration of his earlier work or an inevitable pitfall of his stance on
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Enlightenment rationality, as critics have long alleged? Behrooz GhamariTabrizi argues that the critics are wrong. He declares that Foucault recognized
that Iranians were at a threshold and were considering if it were possible to
think of dignity, justice, and liberty outside the cognitive maps and
principles of the European Enlightenment. Foucault in Iran centers not only on
the significance of the great thinker’s writings on the revolution but also on
the profound mark the event left on his later lectures on ethics, spirituality,
and fearless speech. Contemporary events since 9/11, the War on Terror, and the
Arab Uprisings have made Foucault’s essays on the Iranian Revolution more
relevant than ever. Ghamari-Tabrizi illustrates how Foucault saw in the
revolution an instance of his antiteleological philosophy: here was an event
that did not fit into the normative progressive discourses of history. What
attracted him to the Iranian Revolution was precisely its ambiguity.
Theoretically sophisticated and empirically rich, this interdisciplinary work
will spark a lively debate in its insistence that what informed Foucault’s
writing was not an effort to understand Islamism but, rather, his conviction
that Enlightenment rationality has not closed the gate of unknown possibilities
for human societies.
The Great Terror Robert Conquest 1990 Drawing on sources only available since
glasnost, this study reexamines a horrific period in Soviet history and sheds
new light on the Moscow trials and the purge of the intelligentsia
Intimacy and Terror Natalia Korenevskaya 2011-07-21 The result of a unique
international collaborative investigation by Russian, French, and Swiss
scholars into hundreds of private, unpublished diaries found in remote
libraries, archives, and family holdings, Intimacy and Terror paints a broad
picture of Russian life in the 1930s, the harshest years of Stalin's reign.
From ordinary citizens far removed from political turmoil to those actively
engaged in political life, Intimacy and Terror brings us the true-life
counterparts we remember from classic Russian fiction.
In Defence of the Terror Sophie Wahnich 2012-08-07 For two hundred years after
the French Revolution, the Republican tradition celebrated the execution of
princes and aristocrats, defending the Terror that the Revolution inflicted
upon on its enemies. But recent decades have brought a marked change in
sensibility. The Revolution is no longer judged in terms of historical
necessity but rather by “timeless” standards of morality. In this succinct
essay, Sophie Wahnich explains how, contrary to prevailing interpretations, the
institution of Terror sought to put a brake on legitimate popular violence—in
Danton’s words, to “be terrible so as to spare the people the need to be
so”—and was subsequently subsumed in a logic of war. The Terror was “a process
welded to a regime of popular sovereignty, the only alternatives being to
defeat tyranny or die for liberty.”
Massacres and Morality Alex J. Bellamy 2012-09-27 Most cultural and legal codes
agree that the intentional killing of civilians, whether in peacetime or war,
is prohibited. Yet despite this fact, the deliberate killing of large numbers
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of civilians remains a persistent feature of global political life.
The Limits of Partnership Angela E. Stent 2015-03-29 A gripping account of
U.S.-Russian relations since the end of the Soviet Union The Limits of
Partnership is a riveting narrative about U.S.-Russian relations from the
Soviet collapse through the Ukraine crisis and the difficult challenges ahead.
It reflects the unique perspective of an insider who is also recognized as a
leading expert on this troubled relationship. American presidents have
repeatedly attempted to forge a strong and productive partnership only to be
held hostage to the deep mistrust born of the Cold War. For the United States,
Russia remains a priority because of its nuclear weapons arsenal, its strategic
location bordering Europe and Asia, and its ability to support—or
thwart—American interests. Why has it been so difficult to move the
relationship forward? What are the prospects for doing so in the future? Is the
effort doomed to fail again and again? What are the risks of a new Cold War?
Angela Stent served as an adviser on Russia under Bill Clinton and George W.
Bush, and maintains dialogues with key policymakers in both countries. Here,
she argues that the same contentious issues—terrorism, missile defense, Iran,
nuclear proliferation, Afghanistan, the former Soviet space, the greater Middle
East—have been in every president's inbox, Democrat and Republican alike, since
the collapse of the USSR. Stent vividly describes how Clinton and Bush sought
inroads with Russia and staked much on their personal ties to Boris Yeltsin and
Vladimir Putin—only to leave office with relations at a low point—and how
Barack Obama managed to restore ties only to see them undermined by a Putin
regime resentful of American dominance and determined to restore Russia's great
power status. The Limits of Partnership calls for a fundamental reassessment of
the principles and practices that drive U.S.-Russian relations, and offers a
path forward to meet the urgent challenges facing both countries. This edition
includes a new chapter in which Stent provides her insights about dramatic
recent developments in U.S.-Russian relations, particularly the annexation of
Crimea, war in Ukraine, and the end of the Obama Reset.
Stalinist Perpetrators on Trial Lynne Viola 2017-10-11 Between the summer of
1937 and November 1938, the Stalinist regime arrested over 1.5 million people
for "counterrevolutionary" and "anti-Soviet" activity and either summarily
executed or exiled them to the Gulag. While we now know a great deal about the
experience of victims of the Great Terror, we know almost nothing about the
lower- and middle-level Narodnyi Komissariat Vnutrennikh Del (NKVD), or secret
police, cadres who carried out Stalin's murderous policies. Unlike the postwar,
public trials of Nazi war criminals, NKVD operatives were tried secretly. And
what exactly happened in those courtrooms was unknown until now. In what has
been dubbed "the purge of the purgers," almost one thousand NKVD officers were
prosecuted by Soviet military courts. Scapegoated for violating Soviet law,
they were charged with multiple counts of fabrication of evidence,
falsification of interrogation protocols, use of torture to secure
"confessions," and murder during pre-trial detention of "suspects" - and many
were sentenced to execution themselves. The documentation generated by these
trials, including verbatim interrogation records and written confessions signed
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by perpetrators; testimony by victims, witnesses, and experts; and transcripts
of court sessions, provides a glimpse behind the curtains of the terror. It
depicts how the terror was implemented, what happened, and who was responsible,
demonstrating that orders from above worked in conjunction with a series of
situational factors to shape the contours of state violence. Based on chilling
and revelatory new archival documents from the Ukrainian secret police
archives, Stalinist Perpetrators on Trial illuminates the darkest recesses of
Soviet repression -- the interrogation room, the prison cell, and the place of
execution -- and sheds new light on those who carried out the Great Terror.
Terror and Liberalism Paul Berman 2004 A philosophical examination of the War
on Terror draws a parallel between Islamic extremism and political movements
throughout history, calling for a "new radicalism" to achieve a free world.
Reprint. 30,000 first printing.
The Red Army and the Great Terror Peter Whitewood 2015-09-25 On June 11, 1937,
a closed military court ordered the execution of a group of the Soviet Union's
most talented and experienced army officers, including Marshal Mikhail
Tukhachevskii; all were charged with participating in a Nazi plot to overthrow
the regime of Joseph Stalin. There followed a massive military purge, from the
officer corps through the rank-and-file, that many consider a major factor in
the Red Army's dismal performance in confronting the German invasion of June
1941. Why take such action on the eve of a major war? The most common theory
has Stalin fabricating a "military conspiracy" to tighten his control over the
Soviet state. In The Red Army and the Great Terror, Peter Whitewood advances an
entirely new explanation for Stalin's actions—an explanation with the potential
to unlock the mysteries that still surround the Great Terror, the surge of
political repression in the late 1930s in which over one million Soviet people
were imprisoned in labor camps and over 750,000 executed. Framing his study
within the context of Soviet civil-military relations dating back to the 1917
revolution, Whitewood shows that Stalin sanctioned this attack on the Red Army
not from a position of confidence and strength, but from one of weakness and
misperception. Here we see how Stalin's views had been poisoned by the paranoid
accusations of his secret police, who saw spies and supporters of the dead Tsar
everywhere and who had long believed that the Red Army was vulnerable to
infiltration by foreign intelligence agencies engaged in a conspiracy against
the Soviet state. Recently opened Russian archives allow Whitewood to counter
the accounts of Soviet defectors and conspiracy theories that have long
underpinned conventional wisdom on the military purge. By broadening our view,
The Red Army and the Great Terror demonstrates not only why Tukhachevskii and
his associates were purged in 1937, but also why tens of thousands of other
officers and soldiers were discharged and arrested at the same time. With its
thorough reassessment of these events, the book sheds new light on the nature
of power, state violence, and civil-military relations under the Stalinist
regime.
The Great Fear James R. Harris 2016 A new and original explanation of the
Stalin's Terror, showing how Soviet leaders developed a grossly exaggerated
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fear of conspiracy and foreign invasion, and created a Terror that was wholly
destructive, not merely in terms of human life, but also in terms of the
interests of the Party that managed it.
Stalin and Europe Timothy Snyder 2014 The Soviet Union was the largest state in
the twentieth-century world, but its repressive power and terrible ambition
were most clearly on display in Europe. Under the leadership of Joseph Stalin,
the Soviet Union transformed itself and then all of the European countries with
which it came into contact. This volume considers each aspect of the encounter
of Stalin with Europe: the attempt to create a kind of European state by
accelerating the European model of industrial development in the USSR; mass
murder in anticipation of a war against European powers; the actual contact
with Europe's greatest power, Nazi Germany, first as ally and then as enemy;
four years of war fought chiefly on Soviet territory and bringing untold
millions of deaths, including much of the Holocaust; and finally the
reestablishment of the Soviet system, not just in prewar territory of the USSR,
but in Western Ukraine, Western Belarus, the Baltic States, Poland,
Czechoslovakia, Romania, Hungary, Bulgaria, and East Germany.
Kolyma Robert Conquest 1979 Based mainly on the experiences of ex-prisoners in
north-eastern Siberia, 1932-54.
Stalin Robert Conquest 1991 A portrait of the Soviet leader describes Stalin's
childhood, his roles as student, revolutionary, and communist theoretician, his
clash with Lenin, the great Terror, and the Nazi-Soviet pact
A World of Difference Robert Conquest 1955
Stalin Robert Conquest 1991-01-01
Ethnic and Religious Minorities in Stalin's Soviet Union A. S. Kotli︠a︡rchuk
2017-12-12 This anthology presents studies of Stalinism in the ethnic and
religious bor-derlands of the Soviet Union. The authors not only cover hitherto
less researched geographical areas, but have also addressed new questions and
added new source material. Most of the contributors to this anthology use a
micro-his-torical approach. With this approach, it is not the entire area of
the country, with millions of separate individuals that are in focus but rather
particular and cohesive ethnic and religious communities. Micro-history does
not mean ignoring a macro-historical perspective. What happened on the local
level had an all-Union context, and communism was a European-wide phenomenon.
This means that the history of minorities in the Soviet Union during Stalin's
rule cannot be grasped outside the national and international context; aspects
which are also considered in this volume. The chapters of the book are case
studies on various minority groups, both ethnic and religious. In this way, the
book gives a more complex picture of the causes and effects of the state-run
mass violence during Stalinism. The publication is the outcome of a
multidisciplinary international research network lead by Andrej Kotljarchuk
(SOdertOrn University, Sweden) and Olle SundstrOm (UmeA University, Sweden) and
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consisting of specialists from Estonia, France, Germany, Russia, Sweden,
Ukraine and the United States. These scholars represent various disciplines:
Anthropology, Cultural Studies, History and the History of Religions.
Mental Causation and Ontology S. C. Gibb 2013-03-21 An international team of
contributors presents new work on the importance of ontology for a central
debate in philosophy of mind. Mental causation has been a hotly disputed topic
in recent years, with reductive and non-reductive physicalists vying with each
other and with dualists over how to accommodate, or else to challenge, two
widely accepted metaphysical principles—the principle of the causal closure of
the physical domain and the principle of causal non-overdetermination—which
together appear to support reductive physicalism, despite the latter's lack of
intuitive appeal. Current debate about these matters appears to have reached
something of an impasse, prompting the question of why this should be so. One
possibility is that, while this debate makes extensive use of ontological
vocabulary—by talking, for instance, of substances, events, states, properties,
powers, and relations—relatively little attempt has been made within the debate
itself to achieve either clarity or agreement about what, precisely, such terms
should be taken to mean. The debate has become somewhat detached from broader
developments in metaphysics and ontology, which have lately been proceeding
apace, providing us with an increasingly rich and refined set of ontological
categories upon which to draw, as well as a much deeper understanding of how
they are related to one another. In this volume, leading metaphysicians and
philosophers of mind reflect afresh upon the problem of mental causation in the
light of some of these recent developments, with a view to making new headway
with one of the most challenging and seemingly intractable issues in
contemporary philosophy.
Reflections on a Ravaged Century Robert Conquest 2001 A look at the twentieth
century examines the factors and events that have sent millions to their
deaths, discussing the philosophies that have caused so much conflict, as well
as what the future may hold for the human race. Winner of the Ingersoll Prize &
the Richard M. Weaver Prize. Reprint. 15,000 first printing.
The Taste of Ashes Marci Shore 2013-01-15 An inventive, wholly original look at
the complex psyche of Eastern Europe in the wake of the revolutions of 1989 and
the opening of the communist archives. In the tradition of Timothy Garton Ash’s
The File, Yale historian and prize-winning author Marci Shore draws upon
intimate understanding to illuminate the afterlife of totalitarianism. The
Taste of Ashes spans from Berlin to Moscow, moving from Vienna in Europe’s west
through Prague, Bratislava, Warsaw and Bucharest to Vilnius and Kiev in the
post-communist east. The result is a shimmering literary examination of the
ghost of communism – no longer Marx’s “specter to come” but a haunting presence
of the past. Marci Shore builds her history around people she came to know over
the course of the two decades since communism came to an end in Eastern Europe:
her colleagues and friends, once-communists and once-dissidents, the accusers
and the accused, the interrogators and the interrogated, Zionists, Bundists,
Stalinists and their children and grandchildren. For them, the post-communist
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moment has not closed but rather has summoned up the past: revolution in 1968,
Stalinism, the Second World War, the Holocaust. The end of communism had a dark
side. As Shore pulls the reader into her journey of discovery, reading the
archival records of people who are themselves confronting the traumas of former
lives, she reveals the intertwining of the personal and the political, of love
and cruelty, of intimacy and betrayal. The result is a lyrical, touching, and
sometimes heartbreaking, portrayal of how history moves and what history means.
The Nation Killers Robert Conquest 1972-01-01
Khrushchev: The Man and His Era William Taubman 2004-04-17 Winner of the
Pulitzer Prize Winner of the National Book Critics Circle Award The definitive
biography of the mercurial Soviet leader who succeeded and denounced Stalin.
Nikita Khrushchev was one of the most complex and important political figures
of the twentieth century. Ruler of the Soviet Union during the first decade
after Stalin's death, Khrushchev left a contradictory stamp on his country and
on the world. His life and career mirror the Soviet experience: revolution,
civil war, famine, collectivization, industrialization, terror, world war, cold
war, Stalinism, post-Stalinism. Complicit in terrible Stalinist crimes,
Khrushchev nevertheless retained his humanity: his daring attempt to reform
communism prepared the ground for its eventual collapse; and his awkward
efforts to ease the cold war triggered its most dangerous crises. This is the
first comprehensive biography of Khrushchev and the first of any Soviet leader
to reflect the full range of sources that have become available since the USSR
collapsed. Combining a page-turning historical narrative with penetrating
political and psychological analysis, this book brims with the life and
excitement of a man whose story personified his era.
The History of the Gulag Oleg V. Khlevniuk 2004-01-01 The human cost of the
Gulag, the Soviet labor camp system in which millions of people were imprisoned
between 1920 and 1956, was staggering. Aleksandr Solzhenitsyn and others after
him have written movingly about the Gulag, yet never has there been a thorough
historical study of this unique and tragic episode in Soviet history. This
groundbreaking book presents the first comprehensive, historically accurate
account of the camp system. Russian historian Oleg Khlevniuk has mined the
contents of extensive archives, including long-suppressed state and Communist
Party documents, to uncover the secrets of the Gulag and how it became a
central component of Soviet ideology and social policy.
Stalin in Power Robert C. Tucker 1990
Gulag Anne Applebaum 2007-12-18 PULITZER PRIZE WINNER • This magisterial and
acclaimed history offers the first fully documented portrait of the Gulag, from
its origins in the Russian Revolution, through its expansion under Stalin, to
its collapse in the era of glasnost. “A tragic testimony to how evil
ideologically inspired dictatorships can be.” –The New York Times The Gulag—a
vast array of Soviet concentration camps that held millions of political and
criminal prisoners—was a system of repression and punishment that terrorized
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the entire society, embodying the worst tendencies of Soviet communism.
Applebaum intimately re-creates what life was like in the camps and links them
to the larger history of the Soviet Union. Immediately recognized as a landmark
and long-overdue work of scholarship, Gulag is an essential book for anyone who
wishes to understand the history of the twentieth century.
Everyday Stalinism Sheila Fitzpatrick 1999-03-04 Focusing on urban areas in the
1930s, this college professor illuminates the ways that Soviet city-dwellers
coped with this world, examining such diverse activities as shopping, landing a
job, and other acts.
Road to Terror J. Arch Getty 2010-01-01 "Now updated with new facts, and
abridged for use in Soviet history courses, this gripping book assembles topsecret Soviet documents, translated into English, from the era of Stalin's
purges. The dossiers, police reports, private letters, secret transcripts, and
other documents expose the hidden inner workings of the Communist Party and the
dark inhumanity of the purge process."[book cover].
Soviet Women Francine du Plessix Gray 1990 Shares the current concerns of
Russian women, describes their role in Russian society, and looks at how their
discontent has helped lead to the massive changes sweeping the nation
The Great Terror Robert Conquest 2008 "The definitive work on Stalin's purges,
the author's The Great Terror was universally acclaimed when it first appeared
in 1968. Provides accounts of on everything form the three great 'Moscow
Trials' to methods of obtaining confessions, the purge of writers and other
members of the intelligentsia, on life in the labor camps, and many other key
matters. On the fortieth anniversary of thew first edition, it is remarkable
how many of the most disturbing conclusions have born up under the light of
fresh evidence." -Joseph Stalin Helen Rappaport 1999 Reveals the more personal side of the
Machiavellian mastermind who not only orchestrated the Great Terror but also
forged the USSR into a world power
The Harvest of Sorrow Robert Conquest 1986 A reconstruction of the causes,
circumstances, and consequences of Stalin's forced collectivization of Soviet
agriculture details the fate of villages and individuals
Stalin's Secret Weapon Anthony Rimmington 2018-10-15 Stalin's Secret Weapon is
a gripping account of the early history of the globally significant Soviet
biological weapons program, including its key scientists, its secret
experimental bases and the role of intelligence specialists, establishing
beyond doubt that the infrastructure created by Stalin continues to form the
core of Russia's current biological defense network. Anthony Rimmington has
enjoyed privileged access to an array of newly available sources and materials,
including declassified British Secret Intelligence Service reports. The
evidence contained therein has led him to conclude that the program, with its
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network of dedicated facilities and proving grounds, was far more extensive
than previously considered, easily outstripping those of the major Western
powers. As Rimmington reveals, many of the USSR's leading infectious disease
scientists, including those focused on pneumonic plague, were recruited by the
Soviet military and intelligence services. At the dark heart of this
bacteriological archipelago lay Stalin, and his involvement is everywhere to be
seen, from the promotion of favored researchers to the political repression and
execution of the lead biological warfare specialist, Ivan Mikhailovich
Velikanov.
1937 Vadim Zakharovich Rogovin 1998 The first major study by a Russian Marxist
Historian of the Stalinist purges which are often collectively reffered to by
the year they reached their greatest intensity: 1937. Rogovin shows that the
purges were aimed at the physical annihilation of the growing socialist
opposition to Stalin's bureaucratic regime. Focused on Leon Trotsky and his
thousands of supporters, the purges were a blow against the October Revolution,
its leaders and its heritage.
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